To be certain, we are living in difficult and unprecedented times. As
a healthcare facility we want to assure you that we are diligently
working to maintain the highest level of care and quality. This goal
is one that we strive to meet on a daily basis and we are continuing
to do so as this world-wide, frightening pandemic further unfolds.

We know that anyone with symptoms is naturally worried and in
search of guidance. Recommendations for management of this
crisis are changing constantly. We endeavor to follow all guidelines
put forth by the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC)
and the Louisiana Department of Health (LDH). LDH has established
a hotline for COVID-19 questions. Dial 211 for this service.

The following links provide helpful information:

https:/iwww _cdc_gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/idownloads/sick-with-2019-nCoV-fact-sheet pdf

https:/iwww _cdc_gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/idownloads/stop-the-spread-of-germs._pdf

https:/iwww _cdc_gov/handwashing/pdfiwash-your-hands-poster-english-508 _pdf

https //www_cdc_gov/ihandwashing/pdf/Handwashing-Middle-School-8x11-p . pdf
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